
  
 

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE 

Dealt with on March 14, 2022 – SPC on Finance 
City Council – March 28, 2022 
Files. CK.1860-1 x 1702-1 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

Municipal Economic Enhancement Program (MEEP) 
Adjustment 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That $350,300 be transferred from MEEP funding in Capital Project P.02282 

Roadside Safety Improvements to Capital Project P.02270 Paved Roads and 
Sidewalk Preservation;  

2. That $31,500 be transferred from MEEP funding in Capital Project P.02282 
Roadside Safety Improvements to Capital Project P.02281 Neighbourhood Traffic 
Reviews & Traffic Safety;  

3. That $151,600 be transferred from MEEP funding in Capital Project P.02282 
Roadside Safety Improvements to Capital Project P.02114 Riverbank Park 
Upgrades; and 

4.  That $350,300 be reallocated from the Paved Roadway Infrastructure Reserve and 
be held in contingency for future allocation. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on March 14, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
March 14, 2022 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services. 


